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19th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am writing to you to inform you that from Monday 20th April 2020 – the beginning of the 

summer term Year 4 will have a new class teacher. Miss Zoe Hoare will be joining the school; 

she is an experienced teacher with a passion for Maths and Science.  

 

Mrs Shellard and Miss Hoare will spend the next few weeks ensuring that the transition for the 

class is smooth and that Miss Hoare has a good understanding of the needs of the class and 

the individual children. 

 

Mrs Shellard has been given the opportunity to work in a leadership position in another school 

within the Local authority. Although we will be sad to see her leave on her secondment, we 

wish her luck with her new endeavours.  

 

Year 4 parents will have the opportunity to meet Miss Hoare in individual appointments should 

they wish to do so early in the Summer term. If you have any questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S. Wood 

Mrs Sara Wood 

Headteacher 

 

 


